
 

 

Mrs Bennett's Blog 

Thursday 8th June 2023 

Hi Everyone,  

Welcome back to the final half term of the year! I hope everyone had a lovely break during the holidays and 

were able to enjoy some of the beautiful weather we had.  

As we enter the summer with lots of sunshine, please can you ensure you 

send your child to school with a sun hat, sunglasses, sun cream and with 

their water bottle on the warmer days so that they can learn how to 

protect themselves from the mid-day sun when they are enjoying the 

sunny weather during their lunch and play times- our playgrounds are 

real sun traps so we need to ensure the children are well protected and 

hydrated.   

 

 

 

 

Key Dates  

We have a very busy term coming up so I thought it may be useful to 

share some key dates ahead of time for your diaries: 

Friday 7th of July-Non uniform day for Rose Day Sweet treat tombola 

Thursday 13th of July- Rose Day 

Friday14th of July- Class Lists and End of Year Reports sent home 

Wednesday 19th of July- Shuffle up day & Meet the Teacher event.  

 

Safeguarding  

Ensuring our school's cybersecurity, and online child 

protection protocols is vital for keeping children and young 

people, out of harm’s way. With computing now an integral 

part of what every school does, from the administrative level 

to computing lessons it is imperative that everyone, in our 

school is protected. At Crossflatts Primary school we use a robust filtering and monitoring system so that 

every key stroke on any device used in our school is monitored. Should any inappropriate words or 

sentences be typed into a search engine, document or email etc. I receive an alert and screen shot of the  



 

 

 

words, which have been typed, as a possible cause of concern. This ensures we can closely monitor all 

device usage in our school and be vigilant at all times of anything inappropriate or content which could be 

harmful to children. We have an extremely effective filtering system which blocks internet access to 

harmful sites and inappropriate content which doesn’t unreasonably impact teaching and learning or 

school administration. Of course as we also ensure as part of our curriculum that we teach our children 

how to assess and manage risk themselves when they are online.  

 

Attendance- All Day, Every Day, the Crossflatts Way!  

Here are the last week of the half terms attendance figures:    

Whole School: 95.3% 

 

It is set to be a very busy final seven weeks of the year with lots of learning still to cover before we break up 

for the summer holidays! Full steam ahead!  

Kind regards 

Mrs Bennett 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Family-Flourish-Fly 

 

Our 
Aspirational 
Target 

The national 
target 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

98% 
 

97% 93.9% 94.8% 95.3% 96.1% 93.1% 98.6% 95.6% 


